
 

Inglewood Elementary’s  

5th Annual Timberwolf Trot! 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

On Friday, October 18, 2019, Inglewood Elementary will hold our 5th Annual Timberwolf Trot! Students will walk around 

the school for up to 30 minutes in an effort to raise money for our school while also promoting fitness for all students. 

This event is our “BIG” fundraiser for the year! We are hoping the Timberwolf Trot will continue to be a financial       

success for the Home and School Association, which provides the funds for many of the events Inglewood students and 

their families enjoy throughout the school year such as assemblies, field trips, the Welcome Back Autumn Festival and all 

of our other family events. Home and School also provides funds for chorus, band, orchestra, music, reading support,   

gifted support, the library, and purchases supplies and decorations for the classrooms. Home and School can’t continue to 

fund all of these programs and activities without your help.   

We have enclosed a blank “sneaker” with this packet. As soon as a donation is received on behalf of your child, he or she 

can fill out and decorate the sneaker, and give it to his or her teacher to be hung up. We have exciting special incentives to  

encourage everyone to participate! 

This year there are three ways to request donations: 

1. You can ask your family members, friends, and neighbors for donations by directly handing them a donation form. 

2. You can mail or email a donation request form directly to your family, friends and neighbors.  

3. This year, you can check out how to pay your donation through PayPal. There is a link on the Home and School     

Website page. Check it out and send it to your family and friends! http://www.npenn.org/domain/732 

***Please do not go door to door asking for donations….BE SAFE!*** 

We’ve provided 3 options in the hope that they will make this fundraising experience an easy one for your family. The 

completed forms and donations (cash or check) should be submitted in a sealed envelope marked “Timberwolf Trot 

Donations” to your child’s teacher by Tuesday October 15, 2019.  

Please remember to check to see if your employer will match donations.  

Each Inglewood  student should do his or her own fundraising if he or she wants a donation to count toward the          

classroom prizes. If a family chooses to work together to request donations, we will split their amounts evenly among all 

Inglewood students in the household for prize purposes.  

 

If you have any questions, please contact Margaret Ridge (gavsmom914@gmail.com) or Kristin Mascio (Kristin.mascio@gmail.com).  

 

Thank you in advance for your participation, 

Margaret Ridge and Kristin Mascio 

Timberwolf Trot Co-Chairs 


